
Report on Cyber Safety session (Middle School) 

 

A special session on Cyber Safety was conducted on 28
th

 April ,2023 in the Middle wing (Classes 

VI- VIII). A presentation was shown to the students explaining the importance of cyber safety. The 

students were informed and apprised about the do’s and don’ts in the cyber world. In-depth 

information was shared with the students on the problems associated with being on Social 

Networking sites. 

The session was extremely engaging where the children asked questions and gained clarity on their 

queries. It helped in guiding them about having a clean digital footprint and using internet 

responsibly.  

The session culminated by reinforcing the school rules whereby  the students are not allowed to be on 

any social media platforms like Facebook, Instagram, Discord etc. Contact details of School Cyber 

Congress teacher in-charges were shared and students were asked to contact them in case of any 

query.  

 

          


